Town Council Workshop October 17, 2023

President Newnam called the workshop to order at 4:30 pm. Council members Michael Sullivan, Brian Schmidt, Rose Potter and Walter Chase were present. Other attendees for the Town: Town Administrator Erin Braband, Superintendent Steve Callahan and Town Attorney Lyndsey Ryan.

Bob Rauch presented a consolidation report for Trappe's wastewater treatment plant and Lakeside's wastewater treatment plant. Discussion was held regarding the report and the Council requested that this matter be placed on the November Council agenda for further discussion. There is a 12/31/23 deadline for MDE grant funding so a decision will need to be made at the November meeting to allow time for the application.

There being no further business to discuss, the workshop was closed at 6:04 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Erin Braband, Town Administrator/Clerk